
 

 

 
 P.O.BOX: 3442, TEL: 7436600, FAX: 7436650, AJMAN, U.A.E 

                                                            
CD.NO.017/25                                                                                            DATE: 01/05/2024                   

                   

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from Al Ameer English School!!  

“Math is all about becoming a creative thinker, not a calculator  

We would like to inform you that Mathematics Department is conducting 

‘Mathematics Table Challenge’ on 6th Monday May 2024, for the students of 

classes 2 to 9. 

Mode of conduct  

 Table challenge will be conducted during Mathematics period  

 Students will be selected in the order  of  the submission of correct 

answers  

BEST WISHES 

 

 

Thanking you, 

 

With Regards 

                       

Dr: S.J. JACOB  

(Principal) 
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